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	Monday 19th December 2022
Fantastic Performances
Last week, all the children in school took part in Christmas performances in one way or another. 

Our Foundation Stage children were superb in their ‘Away in the Manger’ show. It was enjoyed by everyone that came to watch and left us all feeling Christmassy.

Later in the day, the rest of the school performed two shows of ‘Behind the Stable Door’. Again, the performances were excellent and judging by the comments from parents and carers, the shows were really enjoyed by everyone.

Mrs Aldridge would like to thank each and every member of staff who contributed in so many ways to making the shows so special. But of course, the stars of the shows were the children themselves and everyone is immensely proud of them.

       -----------------------


	Christmas Party Day

Today is our Christmas Party day for all the children so there will be lots of fun and games going on everywhere. There may even be a special visitor in school for our youngest children!

     ------------------------------

Foundation Stage Trip

Mrs Davies has planned a trip to ‘Imagine That’ in Liverpool on Wednesday 11th January. Please ensure that permission slips have been returned and payments of £10 per child are received.

       -------------------------

Free School Meal Vouchers

Vouchers for the Christmas period have now been issued for any child eligible for Free School Meals. If you have not received vouchers and think you should, please contact Mrs Broster in the office.

        -------------------------

Residential Trip Money

This term, we have taken both Year 3 and Year 5 children on a two night trip to Tattenhall. Compared to many schools, we are still managing to keep the cost of these trips very low but there are still some outstanding payments to be made. Can we ask that parents do the best in the new year to make small payments to clear these outstanding debts.

           ------------------------
	School Uniform

After the Christmas holiday, we would like to see all children returning to school looking as smart as possible in full school uniform. In particular, can we ask that parents and carers ensure that children wear a tie each day for school.

We have an excellent selection of second hand uniform in the front entrance which can be taken free of charge. Please do let us know if you are struggling in any way as we may be able to support or signpost you to other organisations that can support.

                   --------------------
Christmas Wishes
As this is our last newsletter of the year, we would like to take the opportunity to thank you all for your ongoing support and involvement with our school.
All the staff would like to wish you a very Happy Christmas and we send you Best Wishes for 2023.
              -----------------------

New Term

The new term begins on Wednesday 4th January when the doors will re-open at the usual time of 8.45am.

See you all in 2023!

            ------------------------

	Raffle Tickets
Thank you to everyone that bought raffle tickets on our performance day. We raised over £200 which will be put towards the cost of our Christmas Parties.
     ------------------------------


	
	

	
	
	


